
Communion Request, Please contact the church office . 

Church  Bible Study Contact: 

L.I.F.E. Bible Study Class 
Every Monday at 7:00 P.M. 

Telephone Number: 1-605-475-5950 
Access Code: 404790  

Lillian T. Adams Bible Study Class 
Every Saturday from 4:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

Telephone Number: 1-712-775-7061 
Access Code: 645595  

Rear Parking Lot Park and Praise Worship Service 

Every Sunday at 10:00 A.M. 
Telephone Number: 1-720-740-9744 

Access Code: 1722291  
Radio Station: 89.5 FM 

Free Conference Call Dial-In 

Telephone Number: 1-720-740-9744 
Access Code: 1722291 

Contact Us: 
R e v .  D r .  F r e d e r i c k  Y e b u a h ,  P a s t o r  

Cumberland United Methodist Church 
163 South Coit Street 

Florence, South Carolina  29501 
Church Office Telephone: 843-662-2904 

Fax: 843-662-6663 
Pastoral Care Contact: Rev. Dr. Frederick Yebuah 

Pastor Cell Telephone: 803-662-4525  
Pastor Email: fnyebuah@umcsc.org 

Church Office Hours: Monday-Thursday 10:00 A.M. - 2:00 P.M. 
Church Secretary Email: cumberlandsec@bellsouth.net 

Website:  www.cumberlandumcflorence.org 
Visit us on Facebook: Cumberland United Methodist Church-Florence, SC 

Cumberland UMC vision statement is to be a beacon of faith, hope and love. 

 

 

“ Don’t Worry, Be Happy” 

Therefore do not worry about tomorrow, for                             
tomorrow will worry about itself.  Each day has 

enough trouble of its own. 

May 2, 2021 



 

 

C u m b e r l a n d  U n i t e d  M e t h o d i s t  C h u r c h  

M o r n i n g  W o r s h i p  
Sunday, May 2, 2021 - 10:00 A.M. 

Fifth Sunday of Easter - White  
Rev. Dr. Frederick Yebuah, Pastor 

 

Gathering 

 

Greeting 

 

Prayer 

 

Scripture  
 
Old Testament               “Psalms 23  
     
New Testament        “Matthew 6:25-34”   

     

Music                          

 

Sermon              “Don’t Worry, Be Happy” 

 

Music 

 

Tithes and Offering  

 

Special Presentation                                             UMW                        

 

Benediction 

 

 

 Epworth’s Annual Mother’s Day Offering is Sunday, May 9, 2021 
during our regular offering.  Epworth is not an apportioned item in 
the Annual Conference budget. The Mother’s day offering is your 
opportunity to support Epworth’s Ministry.  Thank you for giving 

generously.                 Ms. Gloria Howard, Epworth Chair   
 

 Greetings Cumberland Family, we would like to thank everyone for 
their thoughts, prayers, and words of encouragement during our time 
of sorrow.  We are grateful for friends like you.  The Bowden Family  

Announcements 

Remember our sick and shut-in members and keep them in your prayers. 

Mrs. Mary Dimery 

Mrs. Beatrice Dowdy 

Mr. Earvin Hamilton, Sr. 

Mrs. Janice Hawkins 

Mr. Larry Hicks 

Mrs. Beatrice A. James 

Mrs. Carrie Jones 

Mrs. Clara McGill 

Mrs. Rose S. Middleton 

Mrs. Thelma Muldrow 

Mrs. Williemae Sanders 

Mrs. Earnestine Sargent 

Mrs. Pearl Spears 

Mrs. Dinah Widder…. 

Please advise the church office of additional sick and shut-in members. 

In Our Prayers 

Mr. Dennis Sullen and Family 

Mr. Gregg Bowden and Family 

The Family of Mrs. Jacqueline Benberry 

Mrs. Mary Dimery 

Sympathy 

The Sympathy of the Pastor and Congregation is extended to The 
Little (Rose)/ Woods (Beverly) and Dixon (Veronica) family at the 
death of Mrs. Redis Boles, sister of Mrs. Rose Little. 


